
Field Trip to BBCBureau, Hyderabad 

DATE: 12-11-2018 

Smt K.Sailaja Rani, Lecturer in English along with 30 students visited BBC 

bureau office at Banjara Hills, Hyderabad. 

They attended a workshop arranged by BBC bureau on ‘Beyond Fake News’ at 

International Institute Information Technology, Gachibowli,  Hyderabad. The 

project is a decisive step in the BBC’s commitment to tackle the spread of fake 

news. It is a unique BBC research project on how news is spreading within 

encrypted chat apps in India, Kenya and Nigeria. The workshop aimed at why 

people are sharing fake news on social media overtaking the truth and how to curb 

this menace. 

 

 

“Field trips, including those that are virtual, enable teachers to create as many 

authentic experiential experiences as possible. These spatial memories are 

embedded in the brain and need no rehearsal.” 

                                                                                                                -Fogarty 


